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William L. Lieber, a member of the Kiwanis Club of Gary, Indiana, was elected President of Kiwanis
International by the delegates to the 77th Annual Convention in Indianapolis, Indiana on June 24,
1992,

Bill is the owner of a bowling supplies and awards firm in Gary, Indiana. He is a twenty-five year
member and past president of the Kiwanis Club of Gary, Indiana. He served as Governor of the Indiana
District in 1978-79. A George T. Hixson Fellow, Tablet of Honor, and Life Fellow of the Kiwanis
International Foundation, Bill holds Life Member status in Kiwanis International. He served as trustee
of the Kiwanis International Foundation in 1986-87.

Bill has been active in the Gary and Merrillville communities. He is past president of the Boys and Girls
Club of Northwest Indiana and received the City of Gary's Outstanding Young Man Award in 1974.
He has served on the Gary and Merrillville Chambers of Commerce and is a member of the Bank One
Regional Board of Directors. He is a past officer of the Lake County Cancer Society, American Red
Cross, Goodwill Industries and many other civic and community organizations.

Bill was elected trustee of Kiwanis International in 1985 and served as trustee for four years. He was
elected International Vice President in 1989 and International Treasurer in 1990. During 1991-92, he
served as International President-Elect.

Michigan Kiwanis members will remember Bill as counselor to the Michigan District of Kiwanis during
the 1985-86 Kiwanis year. Both he and his lovely wife, Marcia, attended our District Convention in
Battle Creek, Michigan, enthusiastically entered into every activity and quickly became part of our
District Family. Bill and Marcia returned to Michigan in 1990 to attend the 75th Anniversary of Kiwanis
celebration in Detroit. As neighbors to Michigan they have made other visits to our district in the name
of Kiwanis. The Liebers are the proud parents of son, Mark and daughter, Shana.

The Michigan District of Kiwanis International wishes to use this occasion, the Official Visit of
President Lieber to the Michigan District, to make note of his outstanding work and achievements in
service to the Kiwanis world and deep concern for Child Abuse , by naming him as a DISTINGUISHED
KIWANIAN, Kiwanis of Michigan Foundation, and adding his name to the list of outstanding persons
so honored by the Kiwanis of Michigan Foundation.

"In Honor and Deep Appreciation of Distinguished Service" we present William L. Lieber a placque and
certificate denoting the addition of his name to the Distinguished Kiwanian book. The gift of $500 that
has been made to the Kiwanis of Michigan Foundation wil be placed in a suitable TRUST FUND, with
the yearly interest to be used for the good work of the Foundation in making life brighter for children
hospitalized in the referral hospitals that are part of the Foundation program. This award perpetuates
Bill's dedication and persuasion that Young Children are truly Priority One.
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